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GOP Weekly Radio Address: Mark Born on State Budget Public Hearings 
 

MADISON – State Representative Mark Born (R-Beaver Dam) released the Weekly Radio 

Address on behalf of Wisconsin State Republicans. 

 

Hi, I’m State Representative Mark Born, Co-Chair of the Joint Committee on Finance. This 

week, I joined fellow Co-Chair Senator Howard Marklein, and other members of the committee 

in announcing our upcoming public hearings on the state budget. 

 

The hearings are scheduled to be held at UW-Whitewater on April 9th, the Hodag Dome in 

Rhinelander on April 21st, and UW-Stout in Menomonie on April 22nd. In addition to each of 

these hearings, the committee will also offer a virtual hearing option on Wednesday, April 28th. 

 

These public hearings are an essential piece of the state budget process where we get to travel 

the state and listen to the public on what their priorities are for the two-year spending plan. This 

process provides valuable insight and ideas that members of the committee use to make decisions 

in the coming months. 

 

In addition to the hearings, the committee will also have a website and email address to gain 

additional comments and concerns from constituents. We look forward to hearing from you on a 

budget that reflects the priorities of all Wisconsin citizens. 

 

Audio: http://legis.wisconsin.gov/eupdates/asm63/Born_Radio_3.11.21.mp3 
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